Posted to Beth Israel Synagogue’s Facebook page on May 8, 2020:
https://www.facebook.com/BethIsraelHamilton/
“I mentioned to Lauren (Boskind) how strange it is to lead an Erev Shabbat Service looking at an empty sanctuary. She request self portraits from our members. Here will be my view from the Bima this Shabbat, much better. Thanks to all.
RERS”
